
 

Nonroutine Long-term Confidentiality Request 
 

 
PHOENIX TESTLAB GmbH     Date: 13 June 2024  

Product Certification 
Königswinkel 10 
D 32825 Blomberg 
 
 
 
FCC ID: LCGFMR43T 
 
 
To Whom it may concerns, 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rule and KDB726920, 
we hereby request nonroutine long-term confidential treatment of information 
accompanying this application as outlined below:  
 

☒ Internal Photos of a non-consumer device where the circuit board is enclosed in 

epoxy or in a material that would destroy the circuit board if removed, or the device is 
sealed and disassembly would destroy the product.   
  

☐ Internal Photos of a non-consumer device where the device is not accessible to 

the general public (for example a device mounted on the top of a large tower or in a 
fenced enclosure that is only serviceable by the licensee or designated technicians). 
 

☐ Installation Manual is very technical and is not provided to the consumer 

because the consumer cannot service the device.  

 

☐ Integration Manual is not made available to the public as this module is solely 

integrated by our company in our own final products and will not be sold to any other 
integrators.  

 
 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not 
customarily released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be 
harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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